
1 ;  Grainne Oglesby 

I From: Grainne Oglesby 
1 Sent: 08 July 2016 15 04 
! To: 'cwalsh@slrconsulting corn' 
! Subject: W029@-01 - Waste application for Forge Hill. 
t 

2 

t s  
' Dear Mr  Walsh, 
i 

Thank you for your email, the contents of which have been noted and forwarded onto-Ms Caroline Murphy who is 
the inspector assessing this application. ' 

11 Caroline will be in touch with you in due course. 

~i Kind regards, 

Grainne Oglesby 
Prograninme Officer 
Environmental Management Prograiime 
Office of Environment Sustainability 

1 3t (053)9160600 
I email: g.oglesby@,epa.ie , 

! 
, "  

I .  

From: Conor Walsh [mailto:cwalsh@slrconsultina.com] I '  

To: Brian Meaney 
Subject: WO291 

Sent: 07 July 2016 16:14 ' I  . . .  

You have probably noticed that we lodged the waste licence application for the Forge Hill site in early 
June. Can you please give priority to this application, given the ongoing issue at the Killarney site and the 

additional capacity for dry recyclables in the Southern Region? The facility will be up and running 
under the permit very shortly, but we need to get up to full capacity without delay to fully alleviate the 

Technical Director - Waste & Resource Management 

! Email: cwalsh@slrconsultinq.com 
Mob: +353 86 833 7573 
Tel: +353 1 296 4667 
7 Dundrum Business Park, Windy Arbour, Dublin, D l 4  N2Y7, Ireland 
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